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B I N G O 
 

In what section of the 
DSE website is the 
Local Plan located? 

 
What is the name of 
the Chief of Special 

Education, Equity and 
Access? 

 

 
Section B: Governance 
and Administration is 

the shortest section of 
the Local Plan 

(True) or (False) 

 
What is the 4-digit 

LAUSD’s SELPA code 
issued by the CDE? 

 
How often is the 

Annual Services Plan 
updated? 

 

 
The Local Plan may be 

downloaded as one 
PDF document on the 

DSE website 
(True) or (False) 

 
How often is the 

Annual Budget plan 
updated? 

 
The Local Plan is only 

available for download 
in English 

(True) or (False) 

 
The LAUSD Board of 
Education has ___ 
elected members. 

 

 
What is the name of 
the Senior Director, 
Division of Special 

Education? 

 
A Local Plan Revision 
Advisory Committee 

is/was formed to 
review the Local Plan 

(True) or (False) 

 
In English, how many 
pages would it take to 
print the Local Plan? 

 
 
 

FREE 

 
How many lettered 

sections are there in 
LAUSD’s 2021-2024 

Local Plan? 

 
LAUSD is a single 

district SELPA 
(True) or (False) 

 
LAUSD authorized 
charter schools are 
required to comply 
with District policies 

and procedures 
(True) or (False) 

 
What section of the 
Local Plan contains a 

detailed description of 
the CAC? 

 
Local Plan feedback 

received in the revision 
process is posted on 

the website 
(True) or (False) 

 
What section of the 

Local Plan provides the 
total revenue by 
funding source? 

 
The geographic service 
area is described in the 

Local Plan 
(True) or (False) 

 
What section of the 
Local Plan contains 

detailed information 
regarding special 
education District 

policies? 

 
What lettered section is 
currently not available 

in the Local Plan? 

 
What section of the 
Local Plan contains 

information on 
Interagency 

Agreements? 

 
The LAUSD Board of 

Education appoints the 
Superintendent of 

Schools 
(True) or (False) 

 

 
How many appendices 
are there in LAUSD’s 

2021-2024 Local Plan? 

 
The Local Plan includes 

services provided by 
each school site 
(True) or (False) 

 
The responsibilities of 
the CAC are described 

in Education Code 
56194 

(True) or (False) 

 
What is the name of 
the current LAUSD 
Superintendent? 

 
In Spanish, how many 
pages would it take to 
print the Local Plan? 

 
CAC stands for 

Community Advisory 
Committee 

(True) or (False) 
 



 
 


